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OUR MEMBERS AT THE AFG FINALS
The EUGC members who qualified for the AFGMen’s and
Ladies Cup, played the final rounds in September and
October. The final of the Ladies Cup was organised on
September 27 at the Royal Golf Club du Sart-Tilman.
Congratulations to Zha Hong Meng (36) and Anne Als (32).

For the AFG Mens Cup, André, Bojidar and Filip travelled to
Naxhelet on October 15. Their overall 5th place is a fantastic
result since more than 20 clubs listed their qualified players. We
are looking forward to the 2022 final in Naxhelet, the club who
won the trophy for the second time.

EUGC AND YOU

MICHEL BLONDEL TROPHY

During the first weekend of October, the eight qualified
members of the EUGC played the MICHEL BLONDEL
TROPHY (formerly known as the CORA CUP) in France.
Susanne Klausen, Pavol Juhas, Christian Ehlers, Javier Arribas
Quintana, Jeroen Verhaaf, Dominic Doyle, André Husheer and
Filip Vercruysse.

The rules and selection procedure to qualify for this event can
be found on the website.

After the first round (played in Single Stableford) our team
was in seventh position. Their final round (Foursome) was even
better, which resulted in a very nice fifth place in the overall
brut ranking.

Congratulations to all of them. We are looking froward to
selecting our team for the 2022 edition which will be
organised during the first weekend of April 2022.

More pictures are available here.

NEW BALLS, PLEASE

The club ordered a new range of golf balls for EUGC players. The
Vice Pro Plus.

This golf ball comes in 2 colors, lime and white and a sleeve of
3 top quality balls is available for 10 euro.

Some of our members tested this new ball during the Wimereux
tournament and are very pleased with it. Vice PRO PLUS players
emphasize on the combination of soft feel, excellent distance and
maximum spin around the green

Give it a try and let us know what you think about the product.

NEW COMMITTEE MEMBER

The EUGC welcomes Victoria Pagadigorria who is responsible for
our ladies team since the beginning of this season.

BACK TO NORMAL

2021 has been a very exceptional year. The committee is well
aware of that. At the moment we are preparing next season
and we hope to offer you a complete calender including some
golfing weekends abroad. To start the season we will organise
our opening weekend at Le Touquet. Do keep an eye on our online
calendar to join us.



https://www.eu-golfclub.eu/2021-docs/eugc-programme-2021.pdf
https://www.eu-golfclub.eu/2021-docs/eugc-programme-2021.pdf
https://www.eu-golfclub.eu/news.html
https://gallery.eu-golfclub.eu/#collection/4e555d55-582f-4ce6-9ca4-fa086396b5dc

2021 CLUB CHAMPIONSHIP

Congratulations to our 2021 Club Champions. Ladies : Susanne
Klausen - Men : André Husheer -Seniors : Jakob Just.

Our 2020 prize winners also received their share. Photos are
available here, have a look to enjoy this sunny day at Pierpont
once more.

MICHEL BERRYER TROPHY

As always, the Chateau Royal d'Ardenne hosted this
competition. The early birds might have had some trouble in
finding the first greens, but once the sun was out, the
fantastic weather conditions and slow greens resulted in great
scores. Susanne (37), Emilio (40) and Paul (35), each in their
respective catergory are the winners of this year’s edition.
Check out the pictures here and block your agendas for the
2022 edition.

MEET OUR MEMBERS

Get to know our members. EUGC players have the chance to share their impressions of our

club. Introducing from Spain : Victoria Pagadigorria
Name: Victoria Pagadigorria

Nationality: Spanish

Current Handicap: 17,2

Which courses have you already played with the EUGC ?

Plenty of courses in an area of more or less 100 km around Brussels.

What was your impression and which has been your favourite course so far ?

There are many beautiful courses in Belgium, like Latem, Falnuée, Chateau d’Ardenne,
Oudenaarde, etc., but my favourite one is Kapellen, | don’t know why but | have a special

feeling with it.
What’s your goal (Hcp) for this season ?

HOLE-IN-ONE DIAMOND RING PRIZE
One of the most trustworthy diamond traders in Belgium will support
the EUGC as from 2022.

Mr. Chirag Shah, founder of Anita Diamonds and treasurer of the
Antwerp Diamonds Manufacturers Platform will offer a top class
diamond ring to our first member to score a hole-in-one, playing one
of the competitiosn organised by the EUGC.

Will you be the lucky one ? Save your best shots for the EUGC and
become the proud owner of this diamond.

2021 PRIX DU CLUB

The closing of the season will be organised on 24/10 at
Pierpont. We hope to see many of you at this event. This year
we will play the Chapman formula. Teams of 2 players will be
drawn to compete for the Prix du club. On that day, we will also
organise the prize giving of our 2021 Asterix competition.

First of all, going back to my handicap before WHS! And beyond...

What was your favourite moment, playing with the EUGC ?
| loved the old Regions’ Cup!
What’s your motto on the course ?

As Nick Faldo said, tempo is the glue that sticks all elements of the golf swing together.



http://www.eu-golfclub.eu
https://gallery.eu-golfclub.eu/#collection/ba2656e6-b76f-45b6-9fdd-519b210bdfb5
https://gallery.eu-golfclub.eu/#collection/ba2656e6-b76f-45b6-9fdd-519b210bdfb5
https://gallery.eu-golfclub.eu/#collection/65e57bc4-2307-488e-8d15-3ea2a78dc6df
https://www.anitadiamonds.com/

